
Dear friends  
Christmas (the Mass of Christ) is a time of peace and 
togetherness. Hearing Christmas carols from 
November always bring back magical feelings of the 
wonder of the birth of the Christ child. I saw Lucy Wosley’s BBC 
documentary on our beloved Christmas carols and one of the featured 
was Stille Nacht in German, also known as Silent Night, written by an 
Austrian Catholic priest in the early 1800s after the Napoleonic wars in 

commemoration of the war dead. The most 
memorable rendition of Silent Night was in 
1914, at Christmas eve when German and 
French soldiers truced spontaneously in 
their trenches to sing this beautiful carol in 
their languages, beginning with the 
Germans. What a way to celebrate the birth 
of our Lord in Bethlehem about 2000 years 
ago!                                                
                                                                                                                                                                       Fr Adrian 

St. Patrick’s, Bega  -   St. Columba’s,  Bemboka  -  St. Joseph’s Candelo   
                                                                                           Star of the Sea, Tathra. 

Nativity of the Lord—Year B                25th December 2023 

St. Patrick’s Parish  

Ph. 64921058,  Fax 64925399  
PO. Box 6. Bega. NSW 2550.           
Email: Bega@cg.org.au  
Website: http://cg.org.au/bega/   

Fr. Luke Verrell.  Parish Priest.    
Mrs. Tanya Tomlinson, Parish Secretary. 
Hrs 9-2 Tuesday & Thursday        Bulletin Deadline: Thurs 10:30am 
Safeguarding,  Mrs. Emma Grant,    Bega.Safeguarding@cg.org.au 
St. Patrick’s School, Bega. Mrs. Jo Scott-Pegum (Principal) 6492 5500 
Lumen Christi (LCCC), Pambula. Mr. Shane Giles 6495 8888 

We acknowledge the Yuin People, the Traditional Custodians who have walked upon & cared for this 
land for thousands of years. We pay our respect to Elders past, present & emerging. We acknowledge 

and respect their continuing culture and the contribution they make to the life of the Bega Valley. 

St Patrick’s Sacramental Programme  2024 
  

Baptisms & Weddings—by appointment, please contact the office  
RCIA—If anyone would like to learn more about the Catholic Faith or knows of some-
one who would like to become a Catholic, please contact Fr. Adrian   
First Reconciliation—26th May   
First Communion—25th August  
Information night - 7th March 6pm, St Pats Church. 
To Enrol children in year 3 and above complete the eform: 
For more information please contact the office.  
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Parish Notices. 

 
Parish Office Hours January. The Par ish Office will be closed in January. 
Re-opening January 30th 9am. Phone and Emails will be checked periodically. 
Thank you for support over the last 12 months. Tanya 
 
St Patrick's Parish News: Keep up-to-date with all the latest Parish news:  
Follow our Facebook page - www.facebook.com/stpatricksbega 
subscribe to the weekly bulletin email send your request to bega@cg.org.au 
check out our website - http://cg.org.au/bega 
 
Vinnies Store. The Bega Vinnies stores is 
planning to reopen on Monday 22nd January. 
They would like to thank everyone for their 
patience during this period.  
 
Christmas Collection. This year  2 collections will 
be taken at the Christmas Masses. The first is for our 
priests including the Christmas offering envelopes. 
The 2nd Collection is for the Archbishops Christmas 
appeal. Help lifesaving assistance to refugees fleeing 
violence; including evacuation, food, shelter as well 
as student assistance in Europe, the Middle East and 
Asia. Communities in India, Africa and the Solomon 
Islands are also assisted  

 RECENTLY DECEASED: Frank Elton, Alan Har t, Vincent Ford, Les Maley   
ANNIVERSARIES Rita Heffernan, John Beatty, Kevin Wilds, Mick Tygh   
Prayers Hugo D’Arcy and his family      Noah Smith - operation in Sydney 

Sunday Mass Times    
 Bemboka - Sat. 6pm Vigil Mass  
Candelo - 1st, 3rd & 5th Sat. 6pm Vigil             
                                                         Mass  
Candelo - 2nd, 4th Sun.   9.30am Liturgy  
Tathra -  Sundays - 7.45am Mass  
Bega - Sundays - 9.30am Mass  

Weekday Mass Times  
Tuesday   5.30pm  Bega  
Wednesday       9.00am Tathra,   
Thursday 9.15am  Bega 
3rd Thurs.  3pm Hillgrove House  
Friday  9.15am  Bega  
 4:30pm Holy Hour Bega    
Saturday 9.15am  Bega  
                        9:40-10:10am - reconciliation                                      

Tribunal of the Catholic Church: Marr iage breakdown is a traumatic exper ience for  all 
those concerned. The Church reaches out in support of those who are divorced, while 
upholding the permanence of a true Christian marriage. The Canberra Office of the Tribunal 
extends an invitation to any divorced person who would like to talk about the annulment 
process.  You can be assured that your privacy will be respected.  Should you choose to apply 
for an annulment, you will be guided and supported through the process. For further 
information please phone the Canberra Office of the Tribunal Office on 6239 9813 or email 
tribunal@cg.org.au 
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